
7:15-7:35-Independent Morning Hours 
We will open for morning hours the week of October 1, 2015 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
During this time of the morning, students are permitted to come to The CL&I to work on projects, 
read books, and/or play games on their own personal device. However, we have a few 
guidelines:​ ​  

​​ ●  We unlock the doors at 7:15. Students are not permitted to wait in the hallways before 
we are open because the hallways are not monitored.​ ​ ​  

​​ ●  At 7:25 we lock the doors and students must continue on to the gym or cafeteria.​  
​​ ●  For the purpose of playing games, this is a B.Y.O.D. time.​ ​ ​  
​​ ●  Students may not come in and out. Once they are in the CL&I they need to remain 

here until it is time to go to class.​ ​ ​  
​​ ●  Students are welcome to play games such as MineCraft, but we ask that​ ​

this be only a creation time. If your child chooses to open their world up to others, they 
do run the risk of having their creations destroyed as that cannot be fully monitored. 

​​ ●  We think that the morning is a wonderful time for your child to get excited about the 
day, collaborate with other students, and have some fun before beginning their day. 
Each student must be kind and respectful of The CL&I, other students, and adults during 
this time as this opportunity is also a privilege. 

 
7:35-3:15 School Day Hours 

●​ We will open for book checkouts the week of September 7, 2015  
○​ PreK-3rd will have a weekly book checkout time. 
○​ 4th-5th will checkout on an as needed basis. 

●​  Starting October of 2015 The CL&I will be available for enrichment activities, small 
group collaboration, and independent work. All teachers allow their students time in the 
CL&I a little differently. 

​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 


